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Academy Signs - Avon City Ford -           
Banks Car Upholstery - Copy Print -        

Heavy Diesel Parts & Services -  

Hillside ITM Building Centre - Mustang Centre - 
NZ Tax Refunds - Steve Allan Auto Refinishers - 

Swann Insurance  

Jeff & Karen Waghorn Z Branded Service Stations, 
The Speed Shed 

Regular  

Â Presidentõs Message 

Â Club Captainõs Report 

Â New Members  

Â Your Committee  

Â Advertisements  

Â Events List 

 

Club Reports 

Â Christmas 2014 

Â Club Picnic Run  

Â Cromwell Classic Car Show  

Â Highlandõs Festival of Speed 

Â Skope 

Â Nelson Car Show 

Â All Ford Day  

Â Hanmer Motorfest  

 

Position  Name  Home Phone  Mobile Phone  

Club President  Jeff Waghorn 03 3273112 021 533527 

Vice President  Rob Donaldson 03 3813289 027 4329388 

Secretary  Ann Baird  03 3826500 027 5948592 

Treasurer  Christine Quinn  03 3321740 021 1823875 

Club Captain  Rick Paulsen 03 3440131 027 5353593 

Committee  David Bannan 03 3548422 027 4360608 

Committee  Garry Jackson 03 3147131 027 4855335 

Committee  Julie Johnson 03. 960 3530 027 6643299 

Committee  Mike Hart  03 942 1858  021 041 7348 

Committee  John & Raylene Reekers  03 312 0207  0274 327 581 

Committee  Nigel Northcroft  03 310 8285  021 257 6701 

Committee  Tony Schreuder     03 322 1215 021 065 6945 

Committee  Paul Whiting  03 322 7452  

Timaru Rep Alistair Paul  03 614 7362  0274 357 060 

Southern Rep Wendy Hamilton  03 437 1363  021 462 299 

Features 

Â From The Archives (1984 Convention)  

Â Holden to Mustang  

Â 2015 Ford Mustang Pricing  

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR 

MAGAZINE SPONSORS       

who make it possible to bring 

these printed editions to you: 



Â Concrete 

Â Steel 

Â Timber 

Â Frames/Trusses 

Â Gib 

Â Insulation 

Â Roofing 

Â Tiles 

Â Hardware 

Â Doors 

Â Decking 

Â Bathrooms 

Â Kitchens 

Â Paint 

Â Stain etc 

HAVE PLANS? NEED PRICES?  

Ross Norton and Kevin Rea are proud to sponsor the Canterbury 
Mustang Owners Club.  Canterbury owned and operated and  

Suppliers of building materials to the Trade and DIY. 

Weôll see you right 

From Left:  Kevin, Jesse, Josh, Sandra, Paul, Nathan, Shane & Ross  Missing: Anna, Gary, Mark, Robbie, Chris, 

Wade, Matt, Clyde, Elizabeth, Colin, Barb 

For help & friendly advice with your building project  

Contact:  

Gary: 027 272 2231  

Robbie: 027 443 8124  

Ross: 027 407 0407  

Mark: 027 444 4851  

Chris: 027 444 4849  

Wade: 027 707 9724  

Visit us:  Corner of 

Springs Rd & Halswell  

Junction Rd, Hornby  

Phone:  03 349 9739  

Fax: 03 349 3098  

Email: hillside@hillside.co.nz  

http://www.itm.co.nz/hillside  



  Michael & Celia Hutcheon    1965 Coupe A Code 

  Colin Smith & Michelle Howard   2007 Shelby GT 

  Rex & Helena Norgate     1979 Fox Body Coupe 

  Noel & Joanne Ward     2008 California Special GT 

  Basil Philp       2007 Saleen 

  Patrick & Grace Forde     2005 GT 





That adage of ñtime flying by when youôre having funò certainly rings true for me this summer, it seems to 
have been such a busy time, no doubt helped along by all the excellent run of hot days which means that 
we all try and fit heaps into our calendar. There has been a great selection of classic car events, including 
out of town trips to ensure that itôs been a busy schedule for many of us. Youôll get to read more on our 
club activities throughout this edition of Burble. 

 

I see that Ford N Z has announced the pricing for the new 2015 Mustang that is due to arrive on our 
shores later this year. The announcement included speculation by some media sectors as to the impact 
that the availability of the new right hand drive models will have on the ongoing importing of the early 
model Mustangs, and no doubt on values. I have my own thoughts on what may happen, however nothing 
can surpass my own love of the 60ôs Mustangs. The simplest answer to this  speculation is to adopt a wait 
and see approach, thatôs what Iôll be doing. 

 

Shortly youôll all receive official email notification of the Clubôs Annual General Meeting. This year it is to be 
held on 2 May 2015. Please mark this date down in your diary. As always we look forward to welcoming 
Club Members who wish to contribute to the ongoing success of your Club by taking a turn on the       
committee. Please make yourself known to any of the existing committee. Further details are to follow. 

       Keep on cruising                   Jeff 

     

 

 

     

   28/29 March   South Canty All America Day  

     19 April    Mystery Run  

     2 May    AGM  

     30/31 May/1 June  Buller All Ford Day (Queenõs Birthday    

         Weekend)  

     21 - 23 August   Southern Muste r  

   Petrolhead Breakfast  

   1st Sunday of each month at the Kustom Car Club, McLeans Island.  

   Open to all Hot Rods, Muscle Cars,Street Machines, Classics and Vintages  
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